
Hey 5th & 6th Grade Students!!! 
 
The WEB Leaders are inviting you to 
an after school kickball game. 
 
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 
Time: 3:20 - 4:30 
 
We will meet in the Honor Intermediate gym. 
Please complete the attached permission slip and 
return it to the office by Tuesday, September 13th. 
Hope to see you there! 
 

Your WEB Leaders. 


